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18th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

As part of career awareness and development among our 5th and 6th year students, Coláiste 

Abbáin is organising a career trip to Waterford IT (WIT) on Monday 21st January. A bus will 

leave Coláiste Abbáin at 9am and will return at approx 2pm. ALL 5TH AND 6TH YEAR 

STUDENTS ARE ASKED TO ATTEND. There will be no cost for the bus. Students may 

bring a packed lunch or money to eat in WIT canteen. 

At WIT the students will be given a guided tour and will get the opportunity to view the 

facilities and courses available at WIT. This is an excellent opportunity for all the students in 

Coláiste Abbáin and it is being arranged specifically for our school. 

 

Students who are not going on this trip on Monday 21st January are expected to attend 

school as normal. 

 

Yours sincerely ___________________  

Tom Tynan (Guidance Counsellor)  
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